
 

 

 
1st July 2022 

Dear Families, 
 
I hope that you are all well. 
 
We have had another really good week at Riverside School and, as we enter July and the final 
three weeks of term, there are so many things to look back on and look forward to. Next week 
brings Leavers’ Celebrations and the Secondary Prom, in addition to Parents’ Evenings next 
Tuesday 5th July at Riverside Beckenham and West Wickham and next Wednesday 6th July at 
Riverside SPC (Primary) and Riverside Phoenix. Parents’ Evenings for Riverside SPC (Secondary) 
will be taking place on Wednesday 13th July. By now, you should have heard from your child’s 
new class teacher but, if not, they will be in touch with you soon to arrange a convenient time to 
meet between 4pm and 7pm, either in person or remotely, according to your preference.  
 
Tomorrow is our whole-school Summer Get-Together – an opportunity for children and families 
from all three sites to come together at Riverside SPC for the first time since our Christmas Fair 
in December 2019. That really does seem like a long time ago now and it would be lovely to see 
as many of you as possible – there will be live music, refreshments, a bouncy castle and a 
selection of fun activities that we hope that you and your families will enjoy. As the image says 
below, this is all about “celebrating community” and we really hope that you feel part of ours. As 
always, if you have any thoughts or suggestions about how we can enhance our sense of 
community further, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 

 
 
 
Hope to see you soon and with very best wishes, 
 

 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
 


